
In accordance with the notice and submission deadline requirements of Sections 

11.1 of the City of Thorold’s Procedural By-law, the City Clerk received from 

Councillor Sentance a motion to be brought forward for consideration at the 

October 3, 2023 Council meeting respecting Stop Sign Placement Report.  

1. That staff BE DIRECTED to prepare a Report respecting the placement of a stop 

sign on Front Street North at McNamara, in accordance with the 

recommendations of the Road Safety Committee; and  

2. That the report BE PRESENTED to a future Road Safety Committee meeting for 

review and comment, prior to being provided to Council for consideration.  


